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07/09/2024  02:25:462024/3465/P JUST Gregg Lapins Concern about Noise, Vibration and Dust

Concern about Working Hours

Concern that only a professional builder with adequate experience undertakes the contract.

Concern that works are closely monitored by an independent structural engineer as there have been building 

collapses in this area following poorly managed projects

Concern that existing amateur builder approach is a risk to the building. There is already noise and vibration 

during late hours and weekends.

Can the Case Officer inspect the site as there is a concern the works have already commenced

06/09/2024  11:22:312024/3465/P SUPC Dawn and Barry 

Caplin

Thank you for the opportunity to comment about these works over which we have serious concerns as follows:

- Concern about Noise, Vibration and Dust

- Concern about Working Hours (we currently hear works going on late into the evening and at weekends).

- Concern that only a professional builder with adequate experience undertakes the contract (the current 

amateur approach is a big risk in our view)

- Concern that works are closely monitored by an independent structural engineer as there have been building 

collapses in this area following poorly managed amateur projects

- Concern that existing amateur builder approach is a risk to the building. There is already noise and vibration 

during late hours and weekends.

- Can the Case Officer inspect the site as there is a concern the works have already commenced

- Concern over access to the garden during construction as my 81 year old husband Barry feeds his birds 

every day.  And the patio seems to clash with our shed which has been in use for over fifty years.

Thank you , Dawn and Barry
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